
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                30th June 2023 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘HONESTY’ 

 
‘Honesty is a question of right and wrong’ 

 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

 3  Jul   Sports Day RM 11am 1K 1pm 2H 2pm 
 4  Jul   Sports Day RG 11am 1D 1pm 2W 2pm 
 
 4  Jul   Junior Walkaround for Y2 Parents 
             2.30pm (letter sent home) 
 
 5  Jul   Industrial Action (school closed) 
 
 6  Jul   New Reception Teddy Bears Picnic 
 
 6  Jul   Junior Walkaround for Y2 Parents 
             9.00am (letter sent home) 
 
 7  Jul   Industrial Action (school closed) 
 
10 Jul   Junior Transition Parent Meeting 
             2.30pm (letter sent home) 
 
10 Jul   New Y1 Parent Meeting 2.30pm 
11 Jul    New Y2 Parent Meeting 2.30pm 
11 Jul    Y2 Leavers  Celebration 9.15am 
13 Jul   RM Class Assembly 9.00am 
14 Jul   Y2 Leavers Party 
18 Jul   Break up for summer 1.15pm 
19 Jul   Inset Day (school closed) 
 

Sports Day 
 

Sports Day next week for all classes. All 
children will require a P.E. kit or sports kit. 
Please keep an eye on the weather and apply 
suncream to your child if needed. If it is 
raining we will have Sports Day indoors one 
class at a time (sorry we cannot invite 
spectators indoors due to space). The dates 
and times for your child’s year group are as 
follows: 
 
MONDAY 3 JULY                   TUESDAY 4 JULY                                                
RM   11AM                                 RG    11AM 
1K       1PM                                 1D      1PM                            
2H      2PM                                  2W    2PM                                         
 

 

Strike Action 
 

Due to industrial strike action, Lister 
Infant School will be closed on Wednesday 
5th July and Friday 7th July 2023. 

 

Teddy Bears Picnic 
 

For children starting Reception there is a 
Teddy Bear’s Picnic on Thursday 6th July 
(please note change of date due to industrial 
strike action). A letter with your time of 
arrival has been sent home…don’t forget your 
teddy bear! 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

 
 
 
07871782263   - School Mobile 
 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  Miss McGowan       91% 
Daffodils Mrs. Mullock          97%              
                    Mrs Gordon 
Poppies Miss Kervin           94% 
Tulips  Mrs. Davin           93% 
Snowdrops Miss Haynes           98% 
Sunflowers Mrs. White           89% 
 
2 classes in green this week – well 
done to  Daffodils and Snowdrops 
for fabulous attendance – keep it 
up! 
 

Overall Attendance 
 

94% 
 

Our attendance motto is: 
In school, on time, every day 

 
 

Y2 Transition 
 

On Tuesday 4th July at 2.30pm  and Thursday 
6th July at 9.00am there is an opportunity for 
parents of Y2 children to have a walk around 
Lister Juniors with Mr. King (choose either 
day). 
  
 

 

Summer HAF Programme 
 

The Summer HAF programme starts on the 
24th July for any child eligible for benefit 
related free school meals. There are lots of 
great activities happening over the school 
holidays. Children will be able to access 
activities including specific provision available 
for children with SEND or additional needs. 
Every day there will be a meal available for 
every child that attends.  
To find out where your nearest scheme and all 
the details of what is on offer, follow this link: 

https://merseyplay.com/summer-haf-
holiday-activities-food-2023/ or visit 
www.Merseyplay.com and click on 
the Summer HAF link. 
 

 

Transition 
 

Reception and Y1 children have now met 
their new teachers. There will be a series of 
events to support the smooth transition for 
your child over the next couple of weeks. 
The new classes are as follows: 
 
RM to Tulips 1D Mrs Davin 
 
RG to Poppies 1K Miss Kervin 
 
1K to Sunflowers 2W Mrs White 
 
1D to Snowdrops 2H  Miss Haynes 


